CITY OF FARMINGTON

Public Hearing
Minutes of Hearing
November 12, 2015

6:30 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on November 12, 2015 at Long
Memorial Hall. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Stuart "Mit" Landrum.

Councilmen present were: John Robinson, Larry Forsythe, Lynn Crites, Darrel Holdman,
Mark Kellogg, Garett Boatright, Dennis Smith and John Crouch.

City Counselor Scott Reid was present.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Larry Lacy, Rick Baker and Paula Cartee.
Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

An Ordinance Amending the Municipal Code of the City of Farmington, Missouri, By
Amending Title IV: Land Use, Chapter 420: Stormwater Management Regulations, A
Land Use Known As "Stormwater Management Plans and Stormwater Management
Regulations" and Enacting Certain Regulations Pertaining Thereto.

Larry Lacy, Public Works Director, explained that we are proposing changes to our
ordinance to simplify the calculation required to determine the storm water runoff from
the property.

The hearing was closed at 6:40 p.m.

Paula Cartee, City Clerk

November 23. 2015

DaEe Approved by Council

Stuart “Mit” Landrum, Mayor
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